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February 23, 2017 
 
TO:  Susan Kalter, Chairperson, Academic Senate 
 
FROM: Claire Lieberman, Chairperson, University Curriculum Committee  
 
RE: Executive Summary – Proposal to Delete the Minor in Community Health Education 
 
The University Curriculum Committee approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate consideration the 
attached proposal from the Department of Health Sciences for the disestablishment of the Minor in 
Community Health Education. 
 
The Department of Health Sciences indicated that the Minor in Community Health Education has had very 
low enrollments over the past several years – fewer than five students at any time.  Several years ago, the 
department began offering the Minor in Public Health which they say is a more relevant option for students.  
They stated that any student who would benefit from the Minor in Community Health Education will be 
well-served by the Minor in Public Health.  
 
The University Curriculum Committee supports the proposal to delete the Minor in Community Health 
Education. 
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